Holiday Notices

There will be no garbage collection on Monday, December
25th nor on Monday, January 1st in celebration of Christmas
Day and New Years Day. The Town's Solid Waste Management
Facility at 350 Horseblock Road will be closed on these days.

In addition to being closed on the above days, the Manorville
Compost Facility will close at 10:30am on Friday, December 22nd
amd on Friday, December 29th in celebration ::f Christnms Eve and
New Years Eve.

Please set your Christmas Tree to the
curb on Sunday, January 7th. Your
carter will make orne pass for yard waste,
including holiday frees, during that

week. All decoralions and tinsel must be
renoted from the free.




